
PUBLIC CONSULTATION IN LIFTON ON 

ROADFORD’S NEW INTAKE  

PUMPING STATION 

 

Date: Thursday, 19th October 2023 

Time: 6.00pm 

Location: Tamar Room, The Arundell 

 

Lifton residents are invited to attend a public consultation 

with representatives from South West Water and Kier 

Group.  This will be to brief residents on the plans to help 

address the growing supply risks affecting SWW’s 

Roadford supply area, by looking to invest in a new 

pumping station, at Gatherley on the River Tamar and 

4km of new pipework.  This consultation will also include 

the local traffic management plan. 

 

For further information on the project, please visit: 

https://www.southwestwater.co.uk/about-us/what-we-do/improving-your-service/projects-and-

investment/roadford 
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